
 
We also have a Facebook 

Page where we celebrate 

achievements; please click 

here and give us a follow! 

 Year 1- Wednesday 13th September-9am  

 Year 2 - Friday 8th September -9am 

 Year 3 - Tuesday 12th September -9am  

 Year 4 - Thursday 7th September -9am  

 Year 5 - Monday 11th September -9am  

 Year 6 - Wednesday 6th September -9am  

Parents are invited to attend the meeting and then come 

into the classroom to read with your child.  

In our diverse school, there are 5 children whose first 
language is Russian and 5 children whose second   
language is Russian. A few of them have been       
practising their language skills by teaching basic    
Russian to 5 other children in our weekly Russian 
Club sessions, so now even more children are familiar 
with this language.  

Learn a few things about this language by clicking 
here. 

Wishing our Year 6 leavers an amazing Summer holiday and the best 

of luck in Secondary School. We will miss you! 

Dream it! Believe it! Achieve it! 

  
A reminder that the school have an Inset Day on 

Monday 4th September, so the first day of term 

for the children will be Tuesday 5th September. 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Wordsworth-Primary-School/100088332707387/
https://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=746&type=pdf


A gentle reminder that if you have  an enquiry, 

please email: info@wordsworthprimary.co.uk and 

not teachers directly. This will ensure that all 

emails are seen by the right people, are logged on 

our system and will be responded to in a timely 

manner.  

Are you interested in becoming a governor?        
Wordsworth’s Local Governing Committee will 
be seeking nominations for two parent            
governors in the Autumn term.  

If you would like to know more please email the 
clerk at Penelope.collins@jetrust.org  

Monday 4th September 2023 

Tuesday 14th November 2023 

Friday 2nd February 2024  

Monday 11th March 2024 

Friday 21st June 2024 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Thank you to all the children and parents who work hard to ensure their child attends           

regularly and on time.  This year we have enjoyed recognising your efforts with our WOW 

cards for great attendance and punctuality.  

We hope to continue to work together to improve attendance and punctuality from              

September.  Keep up the great work and have a lovely summer! 

 

 

MCAS is an app that all parents need to download from the Play 

Store (Android) or App store (Apple). You need to type in the 

search bar – My Child At School.  

MCAS is an app where you can check your child’s/children’s 

attendance, pay for trips/residentials, pay for products, music 

lessons and to book parent’s evenings. You will need log on   

details emailed to you in order to access information for your 

child/ren.  

If you don’t already have your login details from us, then please 

could you email: debbie.evans@wordsworthprimary.co.uk                                 

and a password set link be sent to  you; we will require your 

email address if we don’t already have it, to set it up. 

A polite reminder to ensure you 

preorder your child's meal on 

SchoolGrid if your child is having 

school dinners.  Once you have 

made the selections at home, we 

are unable to change them in the 

office to something else.  

Pre-ordering does save time in the 

mornings when the children arrive. 




